
If you know a provider who is interested in a free 
membership trial during the month of March, 
please email the provider’s contact information to 
Sonya Summers at ssummers@opra.org. Sonya will 
reach out to the provider with more information 
about how they can participate.

HOW IT WORKS: 

A MESSAGE TO 
OUR MEMBERS

In an effort to expand the OPRA Community of Providers, we have 
developed a new OPRA Member/Guest Project for the month of March!

We know many of you network with other non-OPRA member providers in your communities and regions. 
With your help, this project is designed to introduce these providers to OPRA and give them a chance to 
interact with our community of members and the OPRA Team. 

If you know a provider that would find value in being a member of OPRA, we are happy to invite them to participate 
in the OPRA Member/Guest Project. If the guest provider subsequently joins OPRA, your agency will receive a special 
rebate on your membership dues*.

WWW.OPRA.ORG

*The rebate will be calculated based on the new member’s membership dues level. In order to 
be eligible for the rebate, your guest must become an OPRA member in calendar year 2022.  

YOUR GUEST WILL HAVE ACCESS TO
THE FOLLOWING MEMBER BENEFITS:

Participate on the OPRA Friday 5 Calls

Access to the OPRA Team for questions 
and technical assistance

Receive OPRA communications during 
the month of March

• A special Member/Guest 
Scream Room session

Presentation about OPRA and 
what we do for provider agencies

Presentation on OPRA 
advocacy efforts in 2022
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OPRA’s number one priority remains to be the voice for providers and to help resolve the issues providers face every day.
We thank you for being a valued member of OPRA, and we look forward to welcoming your guest agency to the OPRA Community. 

Please let us know if you have any questions or need additional information about the OPRA Member/Guest Project. 




